Personnel Committee Report
Meeting:  Nov 4, 2013

Present:  Dorinda Friez, Marsha Holford, Sheri Baker, Pete Bagley, Amber Donnelli, Tami Gailey, and Laurie Walsh

The Personnel Committee met Nov 4 to review tenure, sabbatical, and emeritus applications.  

Three tenure packets were reviewed for completeness and to ensure the tenure process was followed as per the 2013 tenure policy.  All three packets have been forwarded to the office of the VPAA.    
One sabbatical application was reviewed and the committee found the application meritorious and recommended granting sabbatical leave.  The application has been forwarded to the office of the VPAA for consideration.

One emeritus application was reviewed and the committee found the application to lack evidence of meritorious performance and the committee recommended denial of emeritus status.  The application has been forwarded to the office of the VPAA for consideration.

